
1200 Dallas Dr. 
Denton, Texas 76205 
March 7, 2013 
 
Eco-Staff 
2727 LBJ Freeway Suite 120 
Dallas, TX 75234 
	
  
Dear	
  Mr.	
  or	
  Mrs.,	
  
	
  

I	
  am	
  writing	
  in	
  response	
  to	
  your	
  advertisement	
  posted	
  with	
  Indeed	
  job	
  finder.	
  
Would you please consider me for the entry-level position as a copper and fiber optics 
installer? I believe that my experience as a tactical field wireman in the United States 
Marine Corps, along with my on the job experience in Afghanistan installing/terminating 
copper and fiber optic cable, qualify me for this position 

My field experience has given me a strong background in copper and fiber optic 
installation. I concentrated on the termination of fiber optics into black boxes and 
dressing copper cat-5 into black boxes. As a Non-Commissioned Officer in the Marine 
Corps I supervised a team of 3 marines in completely installing phone, Internet, and fiber 
optics in 7 different building. These buildings were part of a command and control center 
that was a critical part of countless operation in Afghanistan. I was the assistant chief in 
charge of trouble shooting and fiber optic installation.  

While working as a tactical field wireman/fiber optic installer in Afghanistan, I applied 
my skills as a leader to take charge of projects that needed to get done, I used my 
experience in attention to detail, timeliness, and leadership to finish projects in a timely 
manner and to proper dress and check all ports and wires were properly installed.  

My résumé provides further information about my education and work experience. Hiring 
personal at Eco-Staff, I would enjoy the opportunity to meet with you to discuss my 
qualifications and résumé. You can reach me at (817) 629-0990 or at 
raulsalvador@my.unt.edu.  

Sincerely, 

 

Raul Salvador 
 
Enclosure  


